
Council	Motion	
Agenda	Item	D‐3:		Allocation	Review	Triggers	

June	12,	2017	
	
The	Council	identifies	three	non‐LAPP	allocations	(the	Halibut	Catch	Sharing	Plan	
and	the	GOA	and	BSAI	Cod	Allocations),	and	LAPPs	as	subject	to	the	allocation	policy	
directive.			The	CDQ	allocation	is	not	subject	to	this	review.		The	Council	adopts	the	
LAPP	review	process	for	LAPPs	with	the	necessary	modifications	to	the	LAPP	
review	recommended	by	staff.			The	Council	adopts	the	10‐year	time	frame	as	the	
primary	trigger	criteria	for	review	for	non‐LAPP	allocations,	and	the	existing	
Council	public	input	process	as	the	secondary	trigger	criteria	for	review.		The	
Council	will	specify	its	approach	to	allocation	review	at	final	action	for	any	future	
allocation	decisions.	
	
The	Council	will	post	this	policy	on	its	website	and	provide	NMFS	with	notification.	
	
	


